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As Editor of the ACET Journal of Computer Education and Research, 
I am pleased to present this 5th edition of the journal.  With this issue, 
the Association of Computer Educators in Texas announces our 
alliance with EBSCO Publishing, Inc.  This alliance indicates that all 
articles in this and future editions of the journal will be 
simultaneously available online via the EBSCO database 
(www.ebscohost.com), which can be accessed through universities and 
proprietary libraries worldwide.   This additional resource should 
increase the exposure that our authors’ publications receive and 
provide further visibility for the Journal.   
 
The wide variety of computing related articles presented in this edition 
continues to grow.  We urge you to join the ranks of authors in this 
double-blind refereed journal publication.   
 
The Editor,  
 

Ruth 
 
Ruth Robbins 
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